
Commissioners of Sharptown 

Trash Removal Bids Requested 

 

The Town of Sharptown, Maryland will accept bids for trash removal service to begin on or 

about July 1, 2024.  

Conditions:  

 Three-year contract based upon performance and service. The Commissioners of 

Sharptown will evaluate the quality and level of service provided each year to determine 

whether to grant a continuation of the service for the next year. If the level of service is 

deemed insufficient, the Commissioners of Sharptown can terminate the contract upon 

30-day written notice to the company collecting the trash.  

 Once a week pick-up after 7am, Tuesdays are preferred. If a can was out to the sidewalk 

and is missed, the Company will arrange to pick up ASAP.  

 Totes and Bins to be provided. Broken cans/totes will be replaced. 

 Residents can use their own container (including bags) 

 

Specifications: 

 330 Homes, Small Businesses, and Non-profits 

 6 Cherry Beach Park 

 2 Cope Bennett Park 

 1 End of Main Street Near Wastewater Treatment Plant 

 4 4-6 yard Bins 

 

All sealed bids are to be submitted and received at the Town Hall on or before 2:00pm Friday, 

May 3, 2024. 

 

Contact:  

Commissioners of Sharptown 
PO Box 338   
401 Main Street 
Sharptown, MD 21861 
410-883-3767  
Mon-Fri 9:00am-3:00pm 


